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March 25, 2009
Greetings all,

First of all, we wanted to send another “Thank You” to all those who prayed for our seminar in
Kansas. Almost 140 people attended, which was more than we had expected for Hesston,
Kansas, and maybe half to two-thirds of the participants experienced significant healing for
traumatic memories during the group exercises. It turned out that we finished the teaching
content early, so we could use the last hour of the seminar for testimonies and this was enough
time for eight to ten people to share about the healing they had just received. One of the many
people who did not get to share during the seminar was my mother, who later told us about a
very cool healing she experienced during one of the exercises.

Thanks again for all your prayers.
Blessings,

Dr. Lehman/Karl (for Charlotte and I)



